DEDDINGTON PARISH COUNCIL
Minutes of the Special Council Meeting held on 12th July, 1993
at the Holly Tree Club commencing at 7.30 pm.

Present:- Councillors Clinch (Chairman), Barlow, Bowen, Clarke,
Canning, Mrs Garvey, Mrs Lee, Miss Hill, Mrs Stevens, Mrs Swash
and Todd. Mr A F F Flux in attendance.

41/93 Apologies for absence.

Apologies were received from Councillors O0'Brien, 0ddy and
Reed. County Councillor Matthews and Sarah Hall from the ORCC
also apologised for their non-attendance.

42/93 Village Appraisal.

The Chairman introduced Mr Flux, the Chairman of the Village
Appraisal Group and stated that the purpose of the meeting was
for members of the Council to question Mr Flux on the content
of the draft questionnaire which had been circulated previously
to all members. He then read a letter from Cr Oddy making
reference to several matters within the questionnaire which
weredealt with to the Council's satisfaction. Mr Flux then went
through the questionnaire, question by question, replying to
Members comments as they were put and as a result of which a
number of alterations were made to the draft. The Chairman
referred to the letter from Mrs Drake which had been passed to
this meeting by the previous Council Meeting and a suitable
question regarding the positioning of the recycling containers
and the skip was agreed.

The costs of the exercise were stated to be approximately
£800 some of which had already been paid by the Parish Council

It was proposed by Cr Barlow and seconded by Cr Canning that
the questionnaire as now revised be approved and that the
scheme proceed. The motion was approved by 10 votes to 1.



